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Tangerine   Soaring Event  
The prestigious Tangerine Soaring Championships will held at our field this 
November. This is an international event with attendees from Canada and Europe.

News from Other Soaring Events
From Fernando:  Dave Malkin and Dennis Harvey participated in two days of 
sailplane contests in St. Augustine, September 10th and 11th.  The contests were 
part of the Florida Soaring Society point series which is holding a total of 14 such 
events in 2022. The point spreads each day were extremely tight.  On Saturday, 
Dave came in second.  On Sunday, Dave came in first and Dennis came in fourth. 
Flying conditions were perfect.



Vintage Fun-Fly and Swap Meet in Dunnellon
The Tri-County R/C Club will hold this event October 29.

Hurricane Ian
Our club facilities dodged a major bullet this month when Hurricane Ian decided to make landfall 
further south then previously predicted.  Our field sustained little if any damage and flying operations 
quickly resumed after the storm.



Photos from the September meeting:





FOR SALE:
From Bert:  I need space so I am selling my P-51. Probably around 20 flights altogether. Besides the 
normal wear and tear, she is in great condition. She comes with spare spinner, prop adapters, blades and
landing gear (main and tail). Has a sound system and tailwheel gyro. Asking price $375.  

Check your membership roster for contact information.

See also  https://www.horizonhobby.com/product/p-51d-red-tail-v8-1400mm-pnp-v8-with-reflex/
FMM008PRTX.html




